
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
March 6, 2018 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township, was held in the 
Township Office was called to order at 1902 hours by Chairwoman Denise Benedict. Also 
present were Commission members Danielle Birch, George Plavcan and Dennis Howard, and 
secretary Ramona Junkins. Visitors present: D. Carver, and Dee Engel.   
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
The guys are doing a good job on the township roads. 
 
MINUTES 
Dennis Howard made a motion to approve the minutes of February 6, 2018. George Plavcan 
seconded.  Carried by all. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Reviewed and make corrections on the Annual Summary Report for 2017. 
Reviewed the Snow Emergency Parking & Snow Removal Ordinance, also reviewed the State 
Law. The Planning Commission recommends leaving the Ordinance as it currently is and on 
changes be made as it seems to cover everything.  
A discussion about a township newsletter, and the Planning Commission would be more than 
happy to put an article together if someone is going to do a newsletter.  
The date spreadsheet that was put together for Long Term Road Goals was reviewed and will 
be given to the Road Crew to see if they can collect some of the data.  
The date spreadsheet that was put together for Bridges/ Culvert was reviewed and will be given 
to the Road Crew to see if they can collect some of the data.  
Once 85% of the data that has been collected is filled in then the Planning Commission will 
review again.  
A discussion on the training Facility and the next steps was discussed. The goals for the 
property need to be reviewed as it seems to fit in three categories, being a training facility for fire 
departments, a possible park for the community, and a municipal complex.  
A discussion on creating a park and a possible resource could be Jan Dennis from McKean 
Township as she helped get McKean a park.  
The Training facility committee will be invited to the next Planning Commission meeting.  
 
FUTURE BUSINESS 
Continue updating the Multi Municipal Comprehensive Plan 
 
 ADJOURN 
George Plavcan made a motion to adjourn the meeting on March 6, 2018. Dennis Howard 
seconded.   Carried by all.  The meeting was adjourned at 2007 hours. 
 
 
 
 
Ramona Junkins, Recording Secretary 


